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Sandra Soto

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2017 11:07 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 170009

Customer correspondence 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2017 10:59 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 170009 
 
Copy on file, see 1247876C.  DHood 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Benjamin Legaspi  
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2017 8:36 AM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 
  
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:contact@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 5:19 PM 
To: Webmaster 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 
 
Contact from a Web user 
 
Contact Information: 
Name: james darryl 
Company:  
Primary Phone: (321) 507-1862 
Secondary Phone:  
Email: jamesdarryl1963@yahoo.com 
 
Response requested? No 
CC Sent? No 
 
Comments:  
FPL proposal for two new reactors at the turkey creek site has some implications that would leave the consumer 
shouldering the bill when there is no intention for this proposal due to construction contractor (or lack of one). 
The reactor project is so speculative FPL can’t say whether it would even be a good deal for customers. I would ask the 
this organization denied this application until some basic questions can be answered. I know myself and others are 
contacting the governor and representatives to issue a standing on this matter...   
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Thanks 
James Darryl      




